
Airport Road Environmental Assessment Study
NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT AND PUBLIC

INFORMATION CENTRE NO. 1
The Study
The Region of Peel has initiated a Schedule ‘C’ Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment (EA) in accordance with the Municipal
Engineers Association’s Municipal Class EA process for improvements
to Airport Road from Braydon Boulevard/Stonecrest Drive to
Countryside Drive, in the City of Brampton. The approximate limits of
the project area are illustrated on the map.

The study will examine the need and feasibility for improvements to the
Airport Road corridor to address short and long term issues related to
planned future growth, road design and function. The study will review
opportunities to facilitate the movement of vehicles, transit, goods
movement, walking and cycling.

The Process
The Municipal Class EA process will include:
• public and agency consultation
• an evaluation of road improvement alternatives
• an assessment of the possible environmental effects

of the improvements
• the identification of reasonable means to mitigate any

adverse impacts

Public Consultation
Public consultation is important to the success of this study. Two Public
Information Centres (PICs) are planned to be held during the study. These
PICs will provide stakeholders with an opportunity to meet the project
team, and:
• obtain background information on the study
• discuss issues related to the project, including alternative solutions,

alternative design concepts, environmental considerations,
and anticipated impacts and mitigation strategies

The first PIC will be held as follows:

When: Thursday, November 23, 2017 anytime from
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Where: Fairlawn Public School
40 Fairlawn Blvd
Brampton, ON, L6P 2X4

Upon completion of the study, an Environmental Study Report will be
submitted to the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change and
other key agencies, and will be made available for public review for a
period of 30 days.

Comments and Information
Your participation is important and your comments are valued. Please visit our website at
http://peelregion.ca/pw/transportation/environ-assess/ea-airport-road-bray-countryside.htm for updates on
this project. To provide comments or request additional information about this project please contact:

Tareq Mahmood Anthony Reitmeier, P.Eng.
Project Manager, Region of Peel Consultant Project Manager, HDR Corporation
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B, 4th Floor 100 York Boulevard, Suite 300
Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 Richmond Hill, ON L4B 1J8
Tel: 905-791-7800 ext. 7828 Tel: 647.777.4954
Toll Free: 1.888.919.7800 Email: Anthony.reitmeier@hdrinc.com
Email: Tareq.mahmood@peelregion.ca

This notice was first issued on November 9, 2017.

The Region of Peel is committed to ensure that all Regional services, programs and facilities are inclusive and accessible for person and
disabilities. Please contact the Project Manager if you need any disability accommodation to participate in this study.
Information is collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of
personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.


